

## Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 15<sup>th</sup> September 2023

### A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

It was lovely to meet all our KS2 parents at the Meet the Teacher evening on Monday and hear all your positive comments. I am looking forward to meeting our KS1 parents next Monday.

Next Tuesday we start our sporting fixtures with the Shelley Pyramid with Y3,4 and 5 Cross Country at Shelley College. I will be leading on PE this year so will be attending as many of these fixtures as possible over the course of the year. Mrs Hobson will also attend with me on Tuesday. Fingers crossed for some dry weather!

I hope you have a fantastic weekend!

Mrs Claxton

Blue Peter reading badge

Blue Peter are introducing an exciting new Book badge, designed by one of the UK's best known illustrators, sir Quentin Blake; who you might know from bringing to life characters such as Roald Dahl's BFG and Matilda! To earn their badge all children need to do to share their love of books is use the link below.

Blue Peter - Apply for a Blue Peter Book badge





A big happy birthday to Spencer, Abigail and Shamarah who have all celebrated their birthdays this week. We hope you enjoyed your special day!

Congretulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Panda – Lara

Koala- William

Australia – Nancy

China - Zosia



# Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

#### Reminders

- If your child has a medical appointment, please email or bring in proof of the appointment to the office so we have a note for our records.
- Sunshine Club All bookings for Sunshine Club need to come through the school office phone number. The Sunshine Club mobile number should only be used for late pickups.
- If you have any non-fiction books at home that you no longer use and would be willing to donate to school they would be greatly received.



You will have now received a letter home with details of how you can join our school community. Please sign up if you have not already done so. It will also serve as a way of communicating all the exciting things we are doing in school with you as parents. If you do not wish for photos of your child/children to be posted on Class Dojo, please email the office. Thanks

**Applications for Middle School. Year 5.** 

You will have received a leaflet on how to apply for a place at Middle School. The closing date for applications is 15<sup>th</sup>
January 2024. Please apply online at <a href="https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/admissions">www.kirklees.gov.uk/admissions</a> and add your child's details and preferred schools.

If you apply after the deadline your chances of getting a school place at any of your preferred schools can be severely reduced.



## Diary Dates

### **September**

 $18^{th} - 6:30$  KS1 Meet the teacher

19<sup>th</sup> – 4:00 Y3,4,5 Cross Country @ Shelley College

21st – Individual and sibling photos

22<sup>nd</sup> - Jeans for Genes Day

26<sup>th</sup> - 4:00 YR,1,2 Cross Country @ Shelley College

27<sup>th</sup> – 3pm Meet the Head

3:30 – 5:00- Film Night